NEWSLETTER BLURBS: To be used by LSPs and vendors at their discretion

NEWSLETTER BLURB VENDORS (program opening, send in October)

Are you struggling to pay your energy bill?

You may be qualified to receive federal funding to help pay some of your bills this winter. The Energy Assistance Program (EAP) is a federally funded program to help Indiana residents pay their utility bills and prevent utility shut offs. 

Households that earn less than 60% of the state median income (60 SMI) may qualify to receive this benefit. The application is open from October 1, 2024 to April 14, 2025 at 5:00 PM EST. 

Learn more about eligibility and how to apply at EAP.ihcda.in.gov.

NEWSLETTER BLURB LSPs (program opening, send in October)

Are you struggling to pay your energy bill?

You may qualify to receive federal funding to help pay some of your bills this winter! The Energy Assistance Program (EAP) is a federally funded program to help Indiana residents pay their utility bills and prevent utility shut offs. 

Households that earn less than 60% of the state median income (60 SMI) may qualify to receive this benefit. The online application is open from October 1, 2024 to April 14, 2025 at 5:00 PM EST. Qualified households will be protected by the energy moratorium, which prevents their heat and energy utilities from being shut off in the winter months. 

Contact us at [insert LSP contact info] or visit to EAP.ihcda.in.gov to learn more. 

NEWSLETTER BLURB VENDORS (program ending, send in late March)

Time is running out to apply for help with your energy bill! 

Did you know that federal funding is available to help pay some of your energy utilities? The Energy Assistance Program (EAP) is a federally funded program to help Indiana residents pay their utility bills and prevent utility shut offs. 

Households that earn less than 60% of the state median income (60 SMI) may qualify to receive this benefit. The application closes on April 14, 2025 at 5 PM EST, so this is your last chance! 

Learn more about eligibility and how to apply at EAP.ihcda.in.gov.

NEWSLETTER BLURB LSPs (program ending, send in late March)

Time is running out to apply for help with your energy bill! 

Did you know that federal funding is available to help pay some of your energy utilities? The Energy Assistance Program (EAP) is a federally funded program to help Indiana residents pay their utility bills and prevent utility shut offs. 

Households that earn less than 60% of the state median income (60 SMI) may qualify to receive this benefit. The application closes on April 14, 2025 at 5 p.m. EST, so apply soon! 

Contact us at [insert LSP contact info] or visit EAP.ihcda.in.gov to learn more about eligibility and how to apply. 


